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Frank Schroeder, Acting Director
Division of Safety Technoloay
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FROM: Stephen H. Hanauer, Director o A
Zivision of Human Factors Safety ~
SUBJECT: SAFETY INJECTION SIGNAL RESET

Your September 30, 1980 memorandum forwarded a review of the potential
problem created when resetting safety injection at the Point Reach
plant could negate the automatic actuation of other safety functions.
You recommended that we consfider this in our reviews of plant-specific
procedures under Task Action Plan Items [.C.3 and 1.C.9. The reviewers
in the Procedures and Test Review Sranch have been reviewina the
consequences of resetting safety injection in the nlant reviews conducted
to date and have required specific action steps, where necessary, to
ensure proper safety functicn actuation. We will continue to include
this in our reviews conducted under Item I.C.8 and will consider 1t in
developing the long-term program callad for in Item I.C.9.
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Stephen P Hanauer, D1rector
Division of Human Factors Safety
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